Sedgefield Board Meeting
March 8, 2016

Board Members Present: Barry Rose, Jeanne Woosely,
Debby Robinson (via phone), Will and Beth Johns, Michael and Jen Seaton

(7:00- 8:30) @ Sedgefield United Methodist Church

Treasurer Report~ $6,977.00
Approximately 20 neighborhood membership dues paid for the 2016 year.

Trees~

Volunteers will take down the tree bands that were installed in December.
Take-down will occur early April.

All criteria has been met for the Charlotte City Grant submitted and received by our
Sedgefield neighborhood.

Social~

e Pedaling with Police: Looking to do this activity in the next few weeks with our
neighbors and neighborhood police, weather permitting.
More details to follow.

* Sidewalks: Will Johns attended a meeting (Sustainable Charlotte) focused upon
sidewalks, walkability, and bike lanes.

* Schools: Posting to occur on Facebook and Nextdoor Neighbor to highlight a
continued interest to advocate for our neighborhood schools.

Discussion occurred about the sale of a parcel of land bordering our
neighborhood and Dilworth (currently a part of Sedgefield Middle School
grounds). A meeting will be held at Tom Sykes Recreation Center (Dilworth
Elementary) Wednesday, March 9, @ 7:00.

* We are looking to partner with the Dilworth Association to offer possible input
for the upcoming Bank of America construction, soon to occur on the corner of
South Boulevard and Iverson.

Sedgefest~
* Working to secure permits, access to electricity, Porta-Jon, reservation of the

Sedgefield Park
* Food: Michael Seaton will collaborate with Frank Fields to coordinate food
sales and possible food inspection details.
* Setup a framework to organize “to-do” tasks for this event:
*Brainstormed an e-mail list to contact people for committee support.
* Raffle ticket expectations:
*Be present to win *Board members can buy tickets too.



